
 

A word from March 2012

Your generosity is so appreciated! 
THANK YOU! We are so grateful for how 
you partner with us in serving the Lord!

Tax deductible gifts can be sent to our 
address to the on the RIGHT with  
checks written to Athletes in Action & 
our staff acct # in the Memo Line: 
#0581139

Our New Address in Xenia is:

1049 US Route  42 South
Xenia, OH 45385

You can also give at www.give.ccci.org 

Please email us if you have questions.

Please note our new phone #ʼs
 Kyleʼs cell - 937-266-6226
Jayneʼs cell - 937-266-7757

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org
Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org

 eam Wenig

   
           Prayer requests:

- Please pray for the next event Kyle 
is working on, which is at the NCAA 
Final Four in New Orleans.  Several 
great outreach opportunities occur 
between March 28-31.

- thankfulness for how God has been 
caring for us in time of transition

- for wisdom... as we continue to 
patiently wait on God for what He has 
for us next.  

AIA Special Events                                       :  Imagine yourself in a room with 2,000+ people from different backgrounds- NFL players & 
coaches, football fans, business leaders, AIA staff, and more. Itʼs the morning before the Super Bowl and you are all 
together anticipating the opportunity to hear from NFL legend, Bart Starr, and see him recognize an NFL player for 
exemplifying character in the home, on the field of competition, on their team, and in the community.  This yearʼs award 
winner was London Fletcher of the Washington Redskins. We had the opportunity to see God moving thru AIAʼs 25th 
annual Super Bowl Breakfast. There were many highlights of the event, especially NFL General Managers & players 
sharing how their relationship with Jesus has developed and how that has provided them with peace and joy they 
havenʼt been able to find anywhere else.  The Holy Spirit was moving in peopleʼs hearts, impacting lives in ways weʼve 
prayed for! There were 57 people who indicated that they had trusted Jesus for the first time as their Savior when an 
invitation was shared; 340 others wanted to hear more information about what a relationship with God means, and 172 
desired to be connected to a small group Bible study.  Please pray for AIA as our staff follow-up with these people.  

Another place we have seen God using sport for His glory was at the NBA All-Star 
Breakfast that Kyle got to help prepare for in his temporary role in 
our “Special Events Department”. NBA great David Robinson was 
recognized for his legacy of faith and influence. As he received the 
award, Robinson shared “Records that you break, they will be 
passed. The people that you impact, that you touch, that will last for 
all eternity.” As he shared about what a truly significant and 
meaningful life is, Robinson said “I had a lot when I came to the 
Lord, or at least I thought I did,” Robinson described the athletic and 
financial success he experienced in the NBA. “I was winning the 
race, but itʼs the wrong race. Iʼve run after my own joy, my own 
success, and it meant nothing.” He encouraged the audience to 
pursue the peace that can only come from putting your trust in Jesus 
alone and invited them to begin a relationship with Christ.

Where is Meredith Now!?...Some of you may 
remember us sharing about Mer, one of our UNC student 
leaders who Jayne got to help disciple. We thought you 
might enjoy hearing how God is using her now that she 
has graduated! Meredith has been interning this year with 
AIA at the University of Wisconsin and multiplying her life 
as sheʼs doing ministry with the Badgers!  She just shared 
an update saying “I have been very encouraged by the 
way God is moving in the lives of the girls I am discipling. I 
have seen so much growth in each girl: in their personal 
walks and the way they are being bold on their teams. For 
example, three of the girls I disciple started a Bible study 
on the rowing team last week. Also, I have seen each girl 
stepping out and pursuing her teammates, inviting new 
people each week to BadgerLife meetings.” She has also 
begun long distance mentoring a lacrosse player at 
University of Denver! Please pray for Meredith as she 
serves the Badgers and as she applies for Med School.


